
 

 

 

                            MASTER RECREATION PLAN FOR NIGUEL SHORES  

As the Niguel Shores Board moves forward in the planning stages of the 2020 

budget and beyond, discussions were held in the General Sessions and the 

Resident Roundtable of the need to research and develop a Recreation Plan to 

include new amenities, enhance current amenities and potential replacements.   

Monies have been in the Reserve for our current recreation amenities, such as the 

playground equipment, tennis court upkeep and pool maintenance, but the time 

has come for a look at how we utilize the current amenities and what new or 

enhanced amenities would be welcomed and supported by Niguel Shores 

residents.  The Board approved the research and development of a Master 

Recreation Plan which will be comprised of a diverse committee of owners within 

Niguel Shores. Jeannie Sticher, current Board member will act as the liaison to this 

Committee and an announcement and application process will be instituted for 

owners to receive notification and applications to join the volunteer group.  

Once the applications have been received, it is anticipated that a working 

Committee team of seven (7) owners will be selected to volunteer their time 

based on striving for a diverse group (different neighborhoods, family 

usage/makeup, desire to research various options, and ability/time to serve at 

least one year).  

Once this Committee is formed, there will be options for others interested to be 

part of sub-committees if interested.  The mission of this group is:  

- Research and develop a Master Recreation Plan to include the current 

recreation areas and new or enhanced options, for presenting to the Board.  

- Prepare a financial plan for implementation of the Master Recreation Plan  

- Communicate thru the SSN, NS Website, surveys and open meetings the 

status of the Master Recreation Plan.    


